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Change to PE - Whole Loan Browse Price screen 

Integration Impact Memo 

July 29, 2022 

 

We are making a change to the Browse Price screen in Pricing & Execution - Whole Loan® (PE - Whole Loan®) to ensure 

all priced rates are displayed on one screen. The B2B Browse Price functionality will be impacted as well. The number 

of available rows will no longer be restricted to 25 rows per product grid and the number of pricing rows returned may 

vary by product. These changes are now available in our test environment. 

 

Please use the following endpoints for testing:   

• Browse Price: https://api-clve.fanniemae.com/soap/BrowsePriceB2BService 

• Commitment: https://api-clve.fanniemae.com/soap/CommitmentB2BService 

We anticipate this change will be available in production in 4-6 weeks, based on lender feedback, and will 
communicate the exact date two weeks in advance. 

 
Please send feedback and questions to the PE - Whole Loan Integration team. 
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